Real Estate Developers/ Property Managers

Allen Edmonds
Apple, Inc.
AT&T
Barclays Capital
Bare Ecsentuals
Crate & Barrel
L.L. Bean
Nike
Nordstrom
Nordstrom Rack
Pottery Barn
Pure Beauty
Sleep Train
Sur La Table
Tommy Bahama
Zumiez

Bank of America
Frontier Bank
JP Morgan Chase
KeyBank		
Liberty Mutual
Peoples Bank
Umpqua Bank
Union Bank
Washington Mutual

Bentall Kennedy
GGP
Ivanhoe Cambridge
Jones Lang LaSalle
Legacy Partners
Pine Street Group
Skotal Real Estate
Schnitzer Northwest
Talon Private Capital
Urban Renaissance
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Amazon
Best Buy
Cabela’s
Lowe’s
Magnolia Hi-Fi
Office Max
Sam’s Club
Target
Walmart
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Bellagio Retail
Cole Haan
Façonnable
Gap
Guess
Juicy Couture
Moncler
QE Home
St.John Knits
Wolford Boutique

Amazon Fresh
Charlie’s Produce
Kroger/QFC
Kroger/Main Vine
Mission Foods
Safeway
Target Super
Whole Foods
Winco
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Hargis Engineers has invested a significant
amount of energy and resources into the last
piece of this formula. We focus on mentoring
individuals who get what it means to provide
professional services in support of national
retailers who are racing against the clock to
capitalize on finite windows of opportunity to
meet business objectives. These team members
identify the unique distinctions between our
different clients, utilize past lessons learned
and provide services that enhance the client’s
enterprise process.
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Designing for the diverse sectors within retail
is more than adapting a prototype to a specific
site. It’s about understanding the client’s
needs, culture and team dynamics while
providing professional services that augment
their corporate objectives. It’s about having
a solid understanding of the code variations
throughout the nation, and having effective
processes in place to facilitate the fast-pace
schedule of multiple openings simultaneously.
And most importantly, it’s about finding the
right, like-minded team willing to be responsive
to the client’s needs.

Specialty

•

retail

